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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2024 9:17 AM

To: Ryan; Town Council Group

Subject: Re: NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING - MAY 8, 2024

Good Morning Mr. Allen,

I am in receipt of your letter and the Town Council looks forward to your comments at the upcoming May
8th Public Hearing.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman
Ledyard Town Council

From: Ryan <ryn519@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2024 10:42 AM
To: Town Council Group <TownCouncil@ledyardct.org>
Subject: NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING - MAY 8, 2024

Hello, my name is Ryan Allen. I live at 1754 route 12 in Gales Ferry. I will be in attendance for this meeting
and would like to discuss the tract of land known as 1764 route 12.
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